Choir Report

The choir report much the same news as in  previous years.  At St. Mary's the choir sings at the 9.30 am service every third Sunday.  As before, we would welcome new comers, especially young voices.  It must be mentioned that we do not have a musical director at Hartfield.

The choir members also join the choir at Holy Trinity on Thursday evenings, throughout the year, for a practice under the guidance of Angela Ogle.  We sing Evensong on the first Sunday of each month at the Colemans Hatch Church.

Both choirs are very happy to sing at weddings, funerals and festivals at either church when invited.
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